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February is always a great month at Haines. We recognize the heritage, accomplishments, and
culture of African Americans in the United States. There will be several learning opportunities
for our students this month. Be on the lookout for future school-wide assemblies and
classroom activities.
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We will celebrate Chinese New Year on Friday, February 16, but our annual performance will
take place on Tuesday, February 20 at 8:30 AM and 1:15 PM.

Our Sweetheart Dance will take place this year on Friday, February 23rd at 5:00 PM. You don’t
want to miss out. All families are invited. We will celebrate all the sweethearts at Haines.

Continue to communicate with your child’s teacher(s). It is important that you keep a two-way
communication with the teachers as well as me.

If you have any questions or concerns and would like to give us feedback and suggestions,
please stop by the office or email me at camoy@cps.edu.
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